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Background 

 The ADOT Passenger Rail Corridor Study is 
evaluating several rail alternatives and how 
a bus rapid transit system can potentially 
meet the need for future transportation 
options between Tucson and Phoenix 

 

 The Town has actively participated as a 
stakeholder in the development of the 
study. 



MAG Commuter Rail Study 

 Prior to work beginning on the ADOT Passenger Rail Corridor 
Study, the Maricopa Association of Governments completed 
a Commuter Rail System Study. 

 

 The Study, adopted by the MAG Regional Council in 2010, 
identified a corridor in the East Valley as having the highest 
potential and that which should be constructed first should 
funding be identified for a commuter rail system. 

 

 While the commuter rail study dealt with a different type of 
rail than the ADOT passenger rail study. The corridor selected 
for passenger rail will likely me the same corridor a 
commuter rail system would operate on. 



Corridor Prioritization: Segment #1 



Passenger Rail Corridor Study 
 

Purpose: 
Select a passenger rail corridor between  

Phoenix and Tucson 



Public Participation Program 
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Initial Alternative Evaluations 
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Next Steps 



Thank You 

Questions? 


